Mena School District Health & Wellness Committee Minutes of Meeting December 5, 2019

In lieu of a corporate meeting today, we would like for each building committee to meet and make sure that you have all the modules completed on your School Health Index. Please take this time to check that you have completed all the tasks. A commissioners memo was released yesterday explaining that we will have to review our plan in 2020. Therefore, we will meet early in the next semester to review our current plan and look at the needed changes. Have a wonderful last few weeks of this semester and I look forward to working with you in 2020!

--

Jimma Lou Holder Principal Louise Durham Elementary "Training Future HEROES"